
ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

January 27, 1984

1CAN018408

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
Station Electrical Distribution
Voltage Verification Test

_

Gentlemen:

Your letter dated December 19, 1983 (ICNA128301) requested a response by
January 28, 1984. Due to the present AP&L licensing workload, we propose to
submit a response by February 27, 1984.

Very truly yours,

John R. Marshall
Manager, Licensing
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